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Statement from Secretary Liz Dudek about National Nurses Week 
  

TALLAHASSEE —“As the nation celebrates the hard work of nurses this week, I want to personally 

thank each and every nurse in Florida for their tireless efforts to improve the health of others.  Nurses 

work daily to save lives, provide care, educate and administer health programs.  Nurses are vital in 

helping us meet the challenging health care needs of our state’s growing population, and because of our 

dedicated nurses, Floridians can remain healthy and active in their communities. 

 

“Please join me in honoring the contributions nurses make to our health care systems and communities 

here in Florida. I am especially thankful for those nurses who have chosen to work on our team at the 

Agency for Health Care Administration.” 

 

More information about National Nurses Week can be found at 

http://nursingworld.org/NationalNursesWeek. 
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